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Why are we doing this? 
 
In 2020 we identified ingress of silt to the waste water infrastructure within Provost Driver Court 
Sewage Pumping Station. Steps were taken to rectify the situation, however, the silt reappeared 
within a matter of weeks. Investigations were carried out and a sunken area of land was 
identified on the playing fields above the main sewer line running into the pumping station.   
 
 

 
 
CCTV surveys located a damaged section of pipe  
which was allowing sand and silt to enter the  
waste water network at this location.  
 

 
 
A project was raised to determine the most appropriate repair options and the best way forward, 
taking into account the historically difficult ground conditions in this area.  
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